
 

 
 

8th April 2020 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
In these very challenging times, all schools across Cambridgeshire and Peterborough are working 
closely with colleagues in Local Authorities to ensure families that are vulnerable or need additional 
support receive the help they need.  
 
A network of COVID-19 Coordination and Response Hubs have been established, comprising a 
countywide hub and local hubs led by District/City Councils. The hubs are focussed on providing 
local support, coordinating community led initiatives, supporting residents, and responding to 
individual offers of help or requests for support including access to food banks.  
 
The contact detail for our local hub can be found here –  
 
Huntingdonshire: www.wearehuntingdonshire.org  
Monday-Thursday 08:45-17:00 and 08:45-16:30 on Fridays  
Email: Crm_communitydevelopment@Huntingdonshire.gov.uk  
Telephone: 01480 388388  
 
Please continue to contact us if we can help but we would suggest you use these hub 
arrangements to provide additional support in the current context.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
 
Tracy Keefe 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 
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